
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Roll up, Roll up, Tuc Shop time! 

 

From Friday 31st January we will be running a weekly healthy Tuc Shop for pupils in Key 

Stage 2 (years 3 and 4 only). The Tuc Shop will be held on Friday break times. 

  

This will be an opportunity for children to buy a healthy snack, dealing with money and 

promoting opportunities for running a small enterprise within Seaton Delaval First School! 

There will be a variety of fruits and healthy cereal bar snacks on offer.  

 

The cost of items is:  

30p for a piece/bag of fruit or 2 pieces of fruit for 50p. 

Cereal bars are 50p each. 

 

The Tuc Shops will be run by year 4 school councillors and overseen by a member of staff. 

Any allergy information will be collected from the school office. Please ensure that this is up 

to date if there are any changes to your child’s dietary requirements.  

 

We advise children to bring no more than £1 each week and to be responsible for their own 

Tuc Shop money.  

 

All proceeds from the Tuc Shop will be put towards providing resources and enhancements to 

our school curriculum.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Derrick 

Year 2/3 teacher.  
 


